
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please consider this email as my registration as a delegation on behalf of Uber Canada for the Public 
Participation Meeting (PPM) on Wed. Oct. 26th re Vehicle-for-Hire bylaw and the Special CPSC meeting.  
 
Please confirm receipt of this email.  
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Chris Schafer 
Uber Public Policy Manager - Canada 
www.uber.com 
 


